Paul Foley

From:

Sent:

To: 'Paul Foley'
Subject: FW: roundabout

Curtis E. Schroeder, CPA
Administrator

Martha's Vineyard Commission
508-693-3453 x12
http://www.mvcommission.org

----- Original Message-----

Curtis Schroeder [schroeder@mvcommission.org]
Monday, October 03, 2011 2:28 PM

From: Arlan Wise [mailto:arlanw@vineyard.net]

Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 8:55 PM

To: info@mvcommission.org
Subject: roundabout

Hi

I had to leave the meeting tonight on the roundabout early so I did not get a chance to
speak. I am against the roundabout. We do not have the traffic nor the accidents to warrant
such a big disruption and such an amount of new paving. I think the 4 way stop signs work
well. People stop and then proceed slowly through the current intersection so even if someone
is not paying attention and hits another car, it will cause minimal damage.

I hope you vote against this project, I really do.

thank you

Arlan Wise
arlanw@vineyard.net
www.arlanwise.com
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